
Hello to all our families, here is the first 
PTA newsletter of this school year!

PTA NEWSLETTER        

Halloween Cinema Night
Friday 22 October 
4:15pm to 6:30pm
Book Sale
Monday 1 November  
3.10pm
(First Monday of every 
month)
Christmas Disco
Thursday 2 December
Tea with Santa 
Monday 6 December

MPA PTA (Parent and Teacher Association) is a small group of 
people who, with the help of the whole school community fund 
raise money for the school through fundraising events offering fun 
activities for the students. The money raised goes towards areas 
identified within the school development plan.

We would like to introduce ourselves to you all.

Sarah Oliver (Secretary)
I’m mum to Connie in Year 2 

and Osian in Year 1. I’ve been 
an active member of the PTA 
since September 2020. I am 

now the PTA secretary and I’m 
really looking forward to raising 

more funds to make MPA an 
even better place for all our 

children.

Jo Garrod-Spall 
(Committee)

I’m mum to Jack GS in Year 
4. I’ve been an active PTA 
member since June 2018 
and although I’ve had to 

recently  step back from my 
role of  secretary due to 

work commitments I am still 
very much part of the 

group and look forward to 
our future events.

Claire Codling (Vice Chair)
I’m mum to Hazel in Year 2 
(and active toddler Finn!). 

I’ve been a helper on the PTA 
since joining the school and 
I’ve just taken up the Vice 

Chair post. I enjoy events that 
have decorations or dressing 

up!

We warmly welcome new committee 
members and would love a team of helpers 

to assist at events.

If you can spare any time and are interested 
then please come and speak  to any of us or 

email: pta@martleshamacademy.org

Thank you!
Together we raised 

£22.45 at this months 
book sale.

Many thanks for your 
support!Carol Kemp (Treasurer)

I’m mum to Bryant in Year 4 
and also the schools 

Catering Manager. I’m 
passionate about creating  
fun and sociable activities 
for our community to enjoy 
whilst working hard to raise 
as much money as we can 

for our little school and 
children.

Mel Dodwell (Chair)
I’m mum to Jack D in Year 4 

and also an LSA based in Holly 
Blues. I have  just taken on the 

role of Chair and feel really 
excited to work with the 
children and the school 

community to raise lots of 
money and have lots of fun!


